
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1743/2023-24            Dated: 09.01.2024 

 
 

CIRCULAR 
 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
 

Please be informed that the school will remain closed on Monday, 15th January 

2024 on the occasion of Makar Sankranti / Pongal. 

 

 

 

With regards, 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 

 

 


